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City of Lompoc
2019-2020 Notice of Funding Availability (NOFA)
Community Development Block Grant (CDBG)
        and Local Human Service Funds

The City of Lompoc is making funds available to non-profit agencies and other organizations under the federal Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) Program and local Human Service Funds for fiscal year 2019-2020.  In order to apply for funding, interested applicants must attend a mandatory pre-application workshop:

Monday, November 5, 2018, 9:00 a.m.
Lompoc City Council Chambers
100 Civic Center Plaza, Lompoc

[bookmark: _GoBack]Copies of the CDBG applications will be available at the workshop, and are currently available on the City’s website at www.cityoflompoc.com.   Applications can be electronically mailed by request.  The deadline for submittal of completed applications is Thursday, December 6, 2018 at 3:00 p.m.  All applications must be submitted to the Community Development Division located at Lompoc City Hall, 100 Civic Center Plaza, Lompoc, CA  93436.  For more information, call the Economic and Community Development Department at (805) 875-8245 or email c_alarcon@ci.lompoc.ca.us. Si desea esta información en español, favor de llamar a Chanel Toledo, al teléfono (805) 875-8041.
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